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F A C I L I T Y  S E R V I C E S
A N N I V E R S A R I E S

CONGRATULATIONS TO THE
FOLLOWING EMPLOYEE

WHO IS CELEBRATING AN
ANNIVERSARY AT UWSP IN

NOVEMBER

JOHN KLUCK
Custodial Lead

10 years of service
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Sometimes, there is 
nothing like a good 
power washing!  

Recently, members of 
the Academic 
Custodial Work Unit’s 
project crew have 
power washed some 
of the grime from 
building entrances 
which tends to build 
up over time.

Looks good crew and 
thanks!

Carpenter, Todd Wipperfurth has been busy recently building two 
new lecterns for the university, using material from the large, pin 
oak tree near the DUC which had to be felled in January of 2017.  
More information on this amazing project to come.



Beginning on Monday, 
October 30th,  T.E.A.M. 
sponsored a drive on 
behalf of The Cupboard, with all 
donated food items and 
monetary donations benefitting 
the program.  The Cupboard is a 
food pantry open to any current 
UWSP student who needs 
emergency or supplemental food 
and T.E.A.M. is proud to support 
the cause.

Thanks to your generous 
donations, T.E.A.M. was able to 
present The Cupboard with 5 
boxes of food (weight to be 
determined) and $61.50 in cash to 
add to their inventory.  Nice job 
T.E.A.M.!

T.E.A.M.
HALLOWEEN

BAKE SALE

On Monday and Tuesday, 
October 1st and 2nd, T.E.A.M. 
sponsored a fund raising Bake 
Sale with donated baked goods 
coming from many members of 
Facility Services.  The Bake Sale 
brought in $165.85 which will help 
fund upcoming T.E.A.M. events.  If 
you donated baked goods or 
purchased some of them, THANK 
YOU!
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COSTUME DAY!
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